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• SOAC gave final approval to the Scientific Literacy Rubric. 

• SOAC reviewed the Global Understanding and Responsibility Rubric and forwarded 

feedback to Marilyn Kokoszka. 

• Marty Orlowski presented an updated schedule, which anticipates finalized rubrics and 

direct/indirect assessment measurements from the Faculty Facilitators by the end of the 

2012-2013 academic year. 

• A revised draft of the World of Assessment graphic was presented at college senate. 

• A revised draft of the General Education Student Learning Assessment Process was 

presented at college senate. 

• The 2013 Faculty Assessment Day schedule template was reviewed, which was partially 

developed at a planning session with the Faculty Facilitators held on 1/11/2013. The date 

for FAD was changed to Friday March 22, 2013 at the Auburn Hills campus.  

• Additional ideas for the 2013-2014 Essay Contest were presented.   


